
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As you will have seen in the letter emailed to you recently we are putting on a number of events where parents can come into 
school and visit your child’s classroom and have the opportunity to see your child’s work.  
We are looking forward to our first event on Tuesday morning in Key Stage 1 and hope lots of parents of children in Year 1 
and 2 can join us. 
 
Reading for pleasure 
It is always lovely to see a child immersed in a book and enjoying the escape of a story or fascinated by the information in a 
non-fiction book.  
Please encourage your child to read at home every day as this will help to foster an enjoyment of books as well as helping to 
develop their reading fluency and vocabulary. If your child is a reluctant reader these tips will help them  develop their reading 
skills: 1. Encourage your child to read. 2. Read aloud regularly. 3. Encourage reading choice. 4. Read together. 5. Create a 
comfortable environment. 6. Make use of your local library. 7. Talk about books. 8. Bring reading to life. 9. Make reading     
active. 10. Engage your child in reading in a way that suits them. 
 
Brookside's Big Book Swap 
A reminder that we are still looking for donations of children's books for our Big Book Swap. 
If you have any unwanted children's books that your own children have outgrown please bring them in so we can give them a 
new home with other pupils at Brookside. Please ensure that the books are in a reasonable condition. the books will be given 
out on World Book Day - March 7th.  
Thank you so much for those of you that have already donated. 
 
School Council PCSO visit   
We recently had a visit from our local PCSOs, Sophie Pearce                   
and Alison Dury. They told us all about their role as a PCSO and 
gave us an insight into their work in the community. We also had 
time to ask lots of questions. The officers were impressed with 
the quality of the questions and commented on how well the 
councillors represented the school.   
Good job councillors, don’t forget to share what you learned with 
your class and keep up the good work!   
 
Football Report 
Brookside girls took part in their first league match at home to Langford Village. Brookside dominated the game and took an 
early lead. The girls continued to take the game to Langford and deservedly got another goal before half time. Shooting down 
the slope bought more joy for Brookside and we went on to win the game 5-1. A fantastic performance with some great foot-
ball on display. A great start to the season—well done girls. 
 
Swimming Gala  
Brookside took part in the year 5/6 Bicester Swimming Gala at Bicester Leisure Centre. The children raced against lots of other 
schools in Bicester. The girls managed to finish 4th overall and the boys 5th. The girls even managed to win the 25 metre 
medley race which was great to see. Special mention to Betsy and Sam who won both their races with very impressive           
performances. 
 
Supervision before school 
A reminder that children should not get to school too early before the doors open at 8:45 a.m. Children remain the                      
responsibility of their parents/carers until they enter the school buildings.  
 
Keeping Children Safe Online: THE DIGITAL DILEMMA 
  
With Safer Internet Day looming, and this year’s theme focusing on protecting yourself from online scams, Police Cyber           
Protect teams from the South East are running their free webinar for parents/carers several times in the coming weeks! 
The webinar covers social media, mobile phones, gaming and emails, and aims to help parents and carers understanding some 
of the risks young people face online, including how to spot phishing emails, texts and more. Attendees will be provided with 
advice and resources to help them better protect themselves and their family from falling victim to cybercriminal behaviours. 
Tickets to the webinars are available here: https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/online-safety-for-parents-3386699 
 
NSPCC PANTS Assembly 
On Wednesday next week, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 pupils will attend an assembly run by the NSPCC as part of their 
PANTS programme. For more information about the PANTS programme click here. 
 
Diary Dates 
Half Term - Monday 17th  - Friday 21st February  2025 
World Book Day at Brookside—Friday 7th March 2025 
Parents’ evenings—Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March 2025 
Class Photos—Wednesday 19th March 2025 
End of Term - Friday 4th April 2025 
 
Best wishes, Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 
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